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Per our conversation, we will place the attached in Docket No. 20200181 . 

Thanks! 

From: Hannah Barker <hbarker@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:35 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence <CommissionerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket Correspondence 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200000. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 
{850) 413-6004 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jayne Douglas <officially01@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

I get mail/email from my electric provider recommending ways I can be energy efficient & save .cost. 
WHY aren't energy companies taking their OWN ADVICE? 
WHY aren't you INSISTING they DO? 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It' s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Jayne Douglas 
St. Petersburg Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nancy Sadowsky <nancysadowsky@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Nancy Sadowsky 
Miami Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Peter Stone <stonearch99@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Peter Stone 
Tallahassee Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Donald Crosby <donald.crosby@att.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, T ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in ·particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Donald Crosby 
Tallahassee Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

harriett barrett <harriettbarrett@ymail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12: 11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
harriett barrett 
Naples Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Malcolm Wattman <mal.wattman@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12: 11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals .of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Malcolm Wattman 
Palm Beach Gardens Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

K. Paro <3catsdesign@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12: 11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
K. Paro 
Daytona Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathleen Sewright <ksewright@email.toast.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12: 11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Kathleen Sewright 
Winter Springs Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ronald Silver <rhinopias@comcast.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:10 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Ronald Silver 
Atlantic Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Steven Combes <stevencombes6732@att.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:10 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 

savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 

to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 

goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 

practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 

Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 

crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 

food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 

better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 

public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Catch up! 

Regards, 
Steven Combes 
Ormond Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Margaret Silver <cattleya@comcast.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:10 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Margaret Silver 
Atlantic Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject:· 

Karen Bond <kafibo7@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12: 10 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Karen Bond 
Jupiter Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Anne Darragh <sadarragh@bellsouth.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Anne Darragh 
Ormond Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Pezzlo <john.pezzlo@uspto.gov> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
John Pezzlo 
Boca Raton Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert Perchalski <pdr.rjp@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Robert Perchalski 
Gainesville Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

James Bucolo <jjbucolo@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly tr<:1il leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 

savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 

to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 

goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 

practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 

Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 

crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 

food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 

better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 

public and experts .in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
James Bucolo 
Deerfield Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jhan Lees <donjha1975@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:08 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities b_adly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Jhan Lees 
Homosassa Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Barbara Delgado <delgado_barbara@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Barbara Delgado 
Miami Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wanda Bankston <wanda@bankstonrealty.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:07 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

FLORIDA; GIVEN OUR UNIQUE VULNERABILITY TO CLIMATE CHANGE, SHOULD BE IN THE 
FOREFRONT OF DEVELOPING ALTERNATIVE CLEAN ENERGY. YOUR ACTIONS DO NOT 
PROMOTE SUCH DEVELOPMENT. PLEASE PROTECT THE PEOPLE, NOT THE POWER 
COMPANIES. 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Wanda Bankston 
Ormond Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lynn Forsht <lforsht@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:07 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida' s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Lynn Forsht 
Homestead Florida 
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